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Newsletter 20th October 2023 

Dates For Your Diary 

Tower Bridge

Friday 20th October - Break Up for Half Term

Monday 30th October - Back to school

Wednesday 8th November- School Closed- Parent and Pupil 

Review meetings

13th - 24th November - Maths Cafes take place in class

Friday 15th December - KS1 Christmas Performance

Tuesday 19th December - EYFS Winter Concert

Robert Browning

Friday 20th October- Break Up for Half Term

Monday 30th October - Back to school

Wednesday 8th November- School Closed- Parent and Pupil 

Review meetings

Thursday 14th December- KS1 Christmas Performance 

Tuesday 19th December - 9.30am- EYFS Winter Concert

Snowsfields

Friday 20th October- Break Up for Half Term

Monday 30th October - Back to school

Wednesday 8th November - School Closed- Parent and Pupil 

Review meetings

Maths Cafes at 9am:

Red Class 14/11, Orange class 15/11, Rainbow class 17/11,  

Green class 21/11,  Yellow class 22/11,  Purple class 23/11 & 

Blue class 24/11.

Wednesday 13th December - Y1 & Y2 Christmas Show

Tuesday 19th December - EYFS Winter Concert

Term Dates for 2023-2024 are on the school website

Term Dates – The Bridges Federation

Term time holidays will not be authorised.

Other important dates for this year can also be found on 

the school website here:

Diary – The Bridges Federation

Pupil Review Meetings 

You should have received an email regarding the forthcoming 

Pupil Review Meetings which are scheduled for 8th 

November. Please get in touch with the school office if you 

haven’t received this email.

Flu Vaccine

Please see page 7 of the newsletter for information regarding 

flu vaccine walk in clinics.

Dear Parents,

As we celebrate International Week this week, we also think of 

the unrest in the Middle East and hope that a way forward in 

peace can be found.

The children looked wonderful this week wearing  traditional 

outfits. We thought the weather was not on our side, however 

we were all able to perform to families outside! Please see your 

school and class X/twitter page to see some lovely videos and 

photos from International Week.

Well done and thank you if your child has 100% attendance and 

punctuality for this half term, they will receive a red wristband 

in certificate assembly after half term. This consistent 

approach gives the children a brilliant start to the school day.

Thank you to all parents for supporting your children to 

complete their homework projects. They look amazing! Check 

out your child’s X/twitter page for some lovely homework 

project photos!

After the half term holiday we will be selling poppies and poppy 

accessories in the school office in support of The Royal British 

Legion Poppy Appeal.

If you change your mobile phone, then you will need to contact 

the school office for a new access code for the Scholarpack 

App. The app will not work and you will not receive important 

messages sent from your school on the app on your new 

phone without this new code. 

Please do check the school website for our current policies. In 

particular our privacy notices can be found here: Policies and 

Privacy Notices

Have a lovely restful half term break, we look forward to seeing 

you on Monday 30th October, gates open at 8:45am.  

Parents of children in year 6

A reminder to parents of children in year 6 that you must log in 

to https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/ to apply for a secondary 

school place the deadline for the application to be made is 31st 

October 2023. Please remember that you have the opportunity 

to choose 6 schools in your order of preference.

https://twitter.com/PrimaryRobert
https://twitter.com/SNSPrimary
https://twitter.com/tbprimary
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/term-dates/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/diary/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/policies/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/policies/
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/


https://twitter.com/Butterfly_TB
https://twitter.com/CaterpillarTb
https://twitter.com/TBRedClass
https://twitter.com/TBOrangeClassY2
https://twitter.com/TBYellowClassY3
https://twitter.com/TBGreenClassY4
https://twitter.com/TBBlueClassY5
https://twitter.com/TBPurpleClassY6


Robert Browning Primary School

Blue Class took a trip to the British Museum as part of their work on Anglo Saxons and Vikings. 

Look out for photos 

from International 

Week in our next 

newsletter!

Bowling 

Superstars! 

Well done 

to the 

children 

who went 

bowling this 

week. 

Homework Projects!
Take a look at these fantastic Homework 

Projects- well done to everyone who 
completed a project this term. Take a look at 

twitter for more pictures!





Our school value this week is: 
R - Resilience and Responsibility 

Encouraged

Reading Raffle Winners

Our value this week is: 
kindness

Reading Raffle 
Winners

F - Fun and Friendly

Times Tables 
Rock Stars

Reading Raffle 
Winners



Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning 9/10/2023: 93.88%

1st Place Attendance: Year 5 
1st Place Punctuality: Year 1 and 

Year 6

Absence Lates Total 

Year 1 15 1 750

Year 2 9 ½ 12 250

Year 3 7 ½ 11 275

Year 4 5 ½ 15 125

Year 5 2  9 450

Year 6 9 1 600

Absence Lates Total

Year 1 10 4 95.83%

Year 2 5 11 98.39%

Year 3 9 9 96.22%

Year 4 20 5 93.75%

Year 5 22 5 92.67%

Year 6 7 7 97.59%

Overall whole school attendance 
for week beginning: 9/10/2023: 

95.70%

1st Place Attendance: Y2  
1st Place Punctuality: Y1 

Absence Lates Total 

Year 1 15 7 225

Year 2 7 3 650

Year 3 24 10 175

Year 4 30 5 100

Year 5 3 1 375

Year 6 12 1 600

Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning: 9/10/2023: 94.66%

1st Place Attendance:  Y5

1st Place Punctuality:  Y5 & Y6



If your child missed the flu vaccine and you would them to receive it.

Please find below the location and list of dates for community clinics for all year groups in Southwark 

schools who might have missed the session.

Venue- Rye Oak children and Family centre SE15 3PD.

● Monday 23 October 2023 between 10.00am to 2.30pm

● Tuesday 24 October 2023 between 10.00am to 2.30pm

● Wednesday 25 October 2023 between 10.00am to 2.30pm

There is no need to book an appointment for the clinic, parent and  child can just walk-in directly.
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